Dementia Awareness

       On Wednesday 4th May , Community Councillor Clive Hellingman, Phillipa Hellingman and I attended a Dementia Friends session in the Parish Room. We were given an insight into what it is like to live with Dementia. Parkinson Disease and Alzheimers are just two of the 100 different  forms of this disease of the brain. The three of us have had  firsthand experience of Dementia but we were presented with a lot of new and informative information . We were surprised to hear that one in every fourteen people can expect to contract the disease.

We were introduced to the idea of a Dementia Friendly Community and Jo Lane the excellent presenter filled us with the enthusiasm to go out into our own community to talk about this. We are now Dementia friends and will be wearing our badges with pride.

We invited Jo to attend our July Community Council meeting to give a short presentation.. After we have spoken to other groups in the Community about her message  we hope she will come again to Overton to give her presentation  to a larger audience. W also we hope to set up a steering group with the aim of making the village a Dementia Friendly Community.
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